
 
 

 

 

Cir no: HBT ATH/GEN/38/25-26 Date: 01.10.2025 

 

 

 

CAT 4 RESULT INTERPRETATION 

 

      Dear Parent, 

 

   Greetings from Habitat Al Tallah Family 

 
We are pleased to inform you that an orientation is organized for the parents of grades 3, 5, 7 and 9 

on 4.10.2025 (Saturday), to understand and interpret the CAT 4 results of your wards. The session 
will be conducted from 10.00am -11.00am. 

Kindly click on the link below to join the meeting. 

Join Zoom Meeting: https://bit.ly/4nyenKy 

    You are requested to keep a printout of your wards CAT 4 result during the orientation. 

 

 

Regards, 
 

Principal 

Ms. Mariyam Nizar Ahamed 

https://bit.ly/4nyenKy

